
July 18, 2024 

ABRO Industries, a Global Leader in Automotive Aftermarket Products, is proud to announce an 

association with AutoZone, the leading retailer and distributor of automotive replacement parts and 

accessories. This collaboration marks a significant milestone in ABRO's commitment to expanding its 

market reach and providing high-quality products to a broader customer base in the United States. 

As part of this association, ABRO Industries will serve as an official vendor for AutoZone, initially 

offering our renowned Masking Tape range to customers across AutoZone's robust e-commerce 

platform as well as select stores through AutoZone’s extensive network of over 6,500 retail outlets. The 

ABRO Masking Tape selection available at AutoZone will begin with our Blue Painters Tape, 

Professional-Grade Masking Tape, and General-Purpose Masking Tape.  

ABRO's Masking Tape products are recognized for their exceptional quality, durability, and versatility, 

making them indispensable tools for painting, automotive detailing, and various household 

applications. Whether it's precision painting jobs or everyday masking needs, ABRO Masking Tape 

delivers reliable performance and superior results. 

The availability of ABRO Masking Tape at AutoZone represents just the beginning of an  exciting  

collaboration between the two companies. ABRO Industries looks forward to expanding its product 

offerings through AutoZone's extensive retail network, providing customers with access to a 

comprehensive range of automotive maintenance and repair solutions. 

Sincerely, 
ABRO INDUSTRIES, INC. 

Michael Molnar  
Director of Growth Initiatives - USA   
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